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Legal Advertisement 

MAINE STATE HOUSE BALLISTIC GLASS REPLACEMENT 
 

The Bureau of General Services (BGS) seeks bids from experienced glazing fabricator and 
installation contractors for interior ballistic glass panels at five (5) window openings at the Maine 
State House. 
 
Location:  The Maine State House, Augusta, Maine. 
 
More information and bid requirements can be found under Notice to Contractors on the 
Bureau of General Services website at https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities.  
 


